
 

 

Our Ref:  BB/CCO/app 
 
April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening Appointments 
 
We would like to inform you that Oldbury Wells School will soon be hosting the Year 10 
Parents’ Evening on Thursday 16th May, 16:30-19:00. 
 
The evening will allow parents/guardians the opportunity to discuss their child’s progress and 
allow teachers, the chance to offer parents/guardians and students, advice on how they can 
improve their learning experience.  
 
The meetings will take place in the West Hall and surrounding classrooms. 
 
All appointments will be available to book from 29th April – 13th May. To make your 
appointments please login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/oldburywells  
 
To login you will need to enter:  

• Your first name and surname  

• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth* 

• The email address field is only used to send your appointment confirmation.  If you 
have problems logging in, it will not be because of the e-mail address you entered. 
 

*The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you.  You will need to 
either use the legal student names to log in or the preferred or shortened names, depending 
on which matches the school records.  A ‘How to Guide’ has been attached but if you do need 
any further assistance please contact claire.cowburn@oldburywells.com. 
  
After you have made your appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation. 
 
If you are unable to book appointments from home, please contact the school and we will try 
and assist where possible. If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
    
Mr B. Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/oldburywells
mailto:claire.cowburn@oldburywells.com
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